
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YOUR SAFETY IS OUR PRIORITY 

Chatham County’s trial judges appreciate your jury service and want you to know the steps being 
taken to keep jurors safe during their service in our county courthouse. 

 

Chatham County is changing the way jurors are brought in for jury service. Fewer people are 
being called and check-in has been changed to permit social distancing. 

 

The judges are very aware that masks and social distancing are some of the best ways to keep 
us safe. Wearing a mask in the courthouse is mandatory and we are following distancing 
guidelines in jury assembly areas, courtrooms and deliberation rooms. 

 

Jury assembly areas, courtrooms and deliberation rooms are being thoroughly cleaned 
throughout each day. 

 

Thank you for your service! Our system of justice depends upon citizen participation, and your 
health and safety is the priority of the courts during your service. 

 

THE COURTHOUSE SAFETY PLAN 

The court’s plan for the resumption of jury trials can be found 
at georgiacourts.gov/covid-19-court-jury-trial-plans/. The 
plan is accessible by the public and includes more detailed 
information concerning the following: 

Space Preparation 

Vulnerable Populations 

Social Distancing 

Hygiene 

Screening 

Face Coverings 

Cleaning 
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Visit coronavirus.gov 

for prevention tips and more 

information about the COVID-19 

Pandemic 

Visit courts.chathamcountyga.gov 

for additional information about 

the court’s response to the 

COVID-19 Pandemic 

Visit georgiacourts.gov/covid-19- 

preparedness for statewide court 

information 


